
Just be - Always Ready, So That Others May Live...

Nicolet Search Team
Always Ready, So That Others May Live

August 2005

• We will not have a meeting on the 13th, but rather on August 6th, 2005 at the Lakewood Super Valu. 

• A reminder, see you at 9:00am Saturday, August 6th, 2005, at the Lakewood Super Valu Fund Raiser.

Team Training

We have arranged to have a National Association Search And Rescue (NASAR) instructor come in September
and October for the Introduction Search & Rescue (ISAR) & Fundamentals Search & Rescue (FUNSAR)
course’s. The class size will be limited to 12 students.  Our Team has first option to fill slots.  There will be no
cost to you, the Team will pick those up.  Training location will be Bear Paw Scout Camp

We need a commitment from you as to your attendance by August 13th.

Here are the dates: September 9th & 10th 9:00am - 5:00pm
September 24th & 25th 9:00am - 5:00pm

All Weekend - October 8th & 9th 9:00am Saturday - 3pm Sunday

After August 13th, we will be advertising to all other Wisconsin SAR Teams to fill the extra slots.  The ISAR
course is the first weekend and the FUNSAR is the last two.  If you attend just the ISAR, there is a test for $10
that will earn you the SARTEC III certification.  

The FUNSAR is in preparation for the SARTEC II test.  We are still in the process of setting up a SARTEC II
test which will be held in October.  That test usually is held on a Saturday and takes all day.

Date Topic July Meeting

• Received $500 cash from Waubee Lodge and purchased

a Yamaha generator.

• Held brat fry same day.

Aug 6 th, 2005 Business Meeting, Lakewood Super Valu

Sept 9, 10 ISAR - Bear Paw Scout Camp

Sept 24, 25 FUNSAR - Bear Paw Scout Camp

Oct 8, 9 FUNSAR - Bear Paw Scout Camp

Nov 12th, 2005 Business Meeting, Mountain Ambulance Station

Search Missions

Just as the Mardi Gras Parade was to start, we get a call for a

missing 7yr. Old, so we blast through the parade route tossing t-

shirts, pregnant women in the back of the truck screaming to slow

down, we get to the end of the parade and we get a call they find

him.  As Porky Pig say’s “That’s all folks”.

New Members

Steve Smitts from the Appleton area has joined.  Keep in mind that

our ranks have thinned over the past year, so if you know of anyone

who might be interested, be sure to ask them.

Identification Badges

We are doing badges at August  meeting.  Be sure to bring your

best pose.  All members are required to have badges.  We have a

laminator that we can do badges on scene also.

Labor Day Parade - Suring

We have talked about this several times.  We plan to do the Suring

Labor Day Parade.  Anyone interested in walking down the street

and passing out suckers to all the kid’s, please let Andy or Jess

know as soon as possible.
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